
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 25, 2017 

 

 

Dear valued customer, 

 

As previously communicated, ON Semiconductor will be migrating Fairchild business to the ON Semiconductor 

systems and processes the last week of October, thus completing the final phase of the integration.   In order to 

migrate order management data from Fairchild systems to the ON Semiconductor systems, we will be closing the 

shipping window from Monday, October 23rd to Friday October 27th for Fairchild products only.  

 

In consideration of the physical inventory transfers required to move product to the correct distribution centers as  

well as the week-long system shutdown, ON Semiconductor will be making a temporary change to the shipping 

window.  The change is being made to ensure material does not become stranded in the wrong location or require 

multiple moves which may inadvertently impact delivery dates. ON Semiconductor will be adding an additional 7 

days to the ship ahead window and this change will only be applicable for shipments made during the first 3 weeks  

of October.  This temporary change will not impact any quarter end activity.  Our goal is to ensure the most  

seamless delivery schedules during the transition activities.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact us at Fairchild_questions@onsemi.com. 
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Debbie Gross | ON Semiconductor 
Director, Global Service Operations 
5005 E McDowell Rd., M/D B1000R | Phoenix, Arizona 85044 
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